SATTERFIELD & PONTIKES CONSTRUCTION, INC.
GENERAL CONTRACTORS / CONSTRUCTION MANAGERS

January 5, 2009

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:

I am sending this letter of recommendation with great pleasure.  Satterfield & Pontikes
Construction, Inc. (S&P) has recently had the opportunity to work with Jasmine Engineering,
Inc. (Jasmine) on the “New Student Center” for Texas A&M- Commerce. Jasmine performed
the role of the commissioning agent for Texas A&M. Jasmine believed in strong communication
throughout the duration of the project with all team members to achieve the desired result and
satisfaction of the end user. Jasmine’s staff has been very visible and accessible to the entire

team.

Jasmine’s staff is not only organized and professional but also very knowledgeable. They
worked extremely hard at noting issues and deficiencies but they worked harder at assisting the
team in resolving the issues.

On behalf of S&P, I would recommend Jasmine for any project that they may pursue. 1 look
forward to working with Jasmine again in the near future whether they perform the role of the
commissioning agent or as the program manager.

Please feel free to contact me if you wish to personally discuss this recommendation or have any
questions.

Sincerely,

SATTERFIELD & PONTIKES CONSTRUCTION, INC.
Lo~y

j ason Haralson

Vice President
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